Ootob"' 30, 1944.

lir. Jack Carberry,
Sports Editor,
Denver Post,

M“r. Colorado.

Dear Jack:

I was glad to get your two-page letter of the 25th instant.
I will eanswer your letter and give you some additional data at my
first opportunity. As newly elected president of the Lawrence
Country Club, I am initiating a number of improvemsants cut there
which has taken a lot of my immediate time. IHowever, I will have
this under control in a day or so and will write you a rather
lengthy and informative letter. '

I think I can say without fear that Jolm Q. Public's eye

has been opened no end, and these boys who are sure that everything
is hotsy-totsy will awaken to find that the better periodicals and
newspapers will not soon forget some of the cautioning that has
gone out toward the gambling abuse of basketball in large arenas.

There is some information that I cammot pass on %o you at
present, but it is really good. ' |

| I have never doubted Bill Greinm's honesty. Certainly any-
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no confidencefin the national administration of the AAU.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physigal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




